
 

Support Our Troops, Inc.* 
Membership Form 

Please mail completed form and check ($10.00 for dues or Sponsorship 
Donation plus $60 for flag, if applicable) to:  
 
Support Our Troops 
11413 Ridgedale Court 
Denton TX 76207 
 
or deliver in person at any scheduled SOT meeting or event. 

 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

🔲 I am a veteran.  Branch of service ________________________ Dates of service _________________________ 

Highest Rank ___________________________________________          Retired Military    🔲Yes      🔲 No  

Areas of specialization/general nature of service/notable assignments/combat experience: 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

OPPORTUNITY: In lieu of the $10 annual dues you may make a Sponsorship Donation. Sponsors will be listed in grateful 

recognition on the SOT website. 

🔲 $50 for a Silver Sponsorship 

🔲 $100 for a Gold Sponsorship 

🔲 $250 or more for a Platinum Plus Sponsorship  

 

🔲 I would like to purchase a flag from SOT and have it installed in my yard.  Add $60 to your check payable to SOT.  
($20 is tax deductible) 

*Support Our Troops, Inc. is a proactive, non-profit, non-political, volunteer 501(c)(3) charitable organization that helps provide for the 
material, physical and emotional needs of our military personnel at home and abroad. We mail monthly "care packages" to our troops 
overseas, often responding to special requests from those serving in remote desert sites and other hostile environments. We give gift 
cards to active duty personnel at Christmas and send birthday cards and written communications to our troops on a regular basis. 


